
 

 
 

PW11.6.52 
From: Christopher Moore
 

To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor McMahon; Councillor Perruzza;
 
Councillor Moeser; Councillor Lee; Councillor Holyday 

Cc: info@cycleto.ca; Councillor Grimes 
Subject: PW11.6 - Cycle Track on Lake Shore Blvd West 
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 12:18:07 PM 

Public Works & Infrastructure Committee, 

I'd like to voice my support for the building of a bi-directional cycle track on Lake Shore Blvd
 West between Norris Cres and First Street. 

I'm a Mimico resident and in the summer months we regularly go on bike outings as a family.
 Going west is difficult due to the lack of safe cycling routes.  With this gap filled we would
 be able to safely enjoy cycling westwards for a day at Sam Smith Park or Marie Curtis Park. 

Thanks, 
Chris Moore 
Vice President, Mimico Residents Association 
91 Superior Avenue, Toronto 
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